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Route 130 southbound lane closure for 

emergency sinkhole repair in East Windsor 
Repairs expected to be completed tonight 

 
(Trenton) – New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT) officials today announced that 
the left lane on Route 130 near Old Cranberry Road will be closed this afternoon for an 
emergency sinkhole repair in East Windsor, Mercer County.   
 
At approximately 1 p.m., today, Friday, January 21, NJDOT’s contractor, Joseph M. Sanzari, Inc, 
is scheduled to close the left lane on Route 130 southbound near Old Cranberry Road in East 
Windsor to repair a sinkhole. The work is expected to be completed tonight after the evening 
commute. Motorists should expect delays, use caution, and slow down to give crews room to work 
safely. 
 
The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors.  Motorists are 
encouraged to check NJDOT’s traffic information website www.511nj.org for construction updates 
and real-time travel information. For NJDOT news follow us on Twitter @NewJerseyDOT and our 
Facebook page. 
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